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FKIDAY, OCTOBEK 28, 1910.

Whitehall, October 27,1910.

The KING- was pleased, on Wednesday, the
26th instant, at Marl borough House, to confer
the honour of Knig-hthood upon:—

John Allsebrook Simon, Esq., K.C./Solicitor-
General.

Scottish Office, Whitehall,
October 26,1910.

The KING has been pleased, by Warrant
under His Majesty's Royal Sign Manual, bearing
date the 21 at instant, to direct Letters Patent
to be passed under the Seal appointed to be kept
and made use of hi place of the Great Seal of
Scotland, granting a Charter of Incorporation to
the Association of Deacons of the Fourteen
Incorporated Trades of Glasgow.

Foreign Office,
October 25, 1910.

It is hereby notified that on the 19th instant,
Senor Doctor Don Ismael Montes presented,
through His Majesty's Secretary of State for
Foreign Affairs, his Letters of Credence as Envoy
Extraordinary and Minister Plenipotentiary from
the Republic of Bolivia.

Privy Council Office, October 28, 1910.

Notice is hereby given, in pursuance of the
University of London Act, 1898, that the follow-
ing amendment of Statute 129 of the Statutes of
the University of London has been made by the
Senate, and that copies can be obtained on
application to the Secretary to the Senate,
University of London, South Kensington, S.W.

To repeal Statute 129 of the Statutes of the
University, and to substitute therefor the
following:—
" 129. Any Graduate of the University who

shall have taken a degree either as an Internal
or as an External Student may be admitted as an
Internal Student to the Examination for a higher
degree within the purview of any Faculty, except
Theology or Medicine, other than that in which
he has graduated, on completing a prescribed
course of study in a School or Schools or under
a Teacher or Teachers of the University, or may
in place of the whole or any part of such Exam-
ination submit the results of study or research,
subject to the provisions hereinbefore contained.

Any Graduate of the University who shall have
taken a degree as an External Student may be
admitted as an Internal Student to the Examina-
tion for a higher degree within the purview of
the same Faculty, on completing a prescribed
course of study in a School or Schools or under
a Teacher or Teachers of the University, or may
in place of the whole or any part of such Exam-
ination submit the results of study or research,
subject to the provisions hereinbefore contained.


